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   2018-2019 
AHAA President 

 
 

What a wonderful convention!!  Ginny and Pud did such a 
great job.  We had 336 registered and 51 out of 54 Auxiliaries 
were represented at the convention.  All the District Chairs 
worked really hard selling 50/50 tickets and we netted 
$753.00.  The Silent Auction brought in $2,111.00. 
Dorothy and Lynn did such a good job with the Best Practices 
Workshop.  It is great to be able to share successful projects 
with each other. 
Please mark your calendars for next yearôs convention on 
October 2 - 4 and encourage those who did not attend this 
year to make plans to be there next year. 
As I write this Jan and I are preparing to start our travels to 
District Meetings.  What a great time to travel in our beautiful 
state.  We look forward to visiting with all of you and hearing 
what is going on in your district.  The work that you do is so 
inspiring.  You make such a difference in the lives of so many 
people and never ask for any recognition or attention.  I am 
so glad that you get to brag on yourselves at Convention and 
District Meetings.  I intend to brag on you all year.  I want 
everyone to know about your unselfish contributions to your 
hospitals and their patients.   
VOLUNTEERS HAVE A HEART OF GOLD. 
                                                                    Suzanne Hackney 
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HANDBOOK CORRECTIONS 

Page 9 - Sharon Sly 
Correct Email 

sharonsly0@gmail.com 
Phone: 479-549-9011  

 
Page 7 ï Pam Henderson 

Correction on Email 
pam.henderson417@gmail.com 

 
(Remaining) 2018 FALL DISTRICT MEETINGS 

November 6, 2018      
November 8, 2018      
November 9, 2018      

Northwest 
Metropolitan 
Valley 

Northwest Med Center ï Bentonville 
Baptist Health - Little Rock 
Chambers Memorial Hospital ï  
Danville 

 

 

2019 SPRING DISTRICT MEETINGS 

 

April 8, 2019 
April 9, 2019 
 
April 10, 2019 
April 11, 2019 
April 16, 2019 
April 17, 2019 
April 18, 2019 

Northeast 
North Central 
 
Northwest 
Valley 
Metropolitan 
Southwest 
Southeast 
 

NEA Baptist Memorial Hospital ï Jonesboro 
Baxter Regional Med Center ï Mountain 
Home 
Northwest Med Center ï Springdale 
Johnson Regional Med Center ï Clarksville 
Chi St. Vincent Infirmary ï Little Rock 
Med Center of South AR ï El Dorado 
Ashley County Medical Center - Crossett 
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North Central 

OZARK HEALTH INC. 

LaVerin  Zimmerman  
 

Northwest 
MERCY HOSPITAL BERRYVILLE 

Dorthea Keller   
Jo Pendleton  

 
 

Valley 
JOHNSON REGIONAL MEDICAL CENTER 

Verna Hill  
Faye Dunson  
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2018 CONVENTION/ANNUAL MEETING 

The 60th annual convention was held October 3 -5, 2018 at the Embassy Suites ï Little Rock.  
There were 336 registered from 51 auxiliaries. 
 
Our general business meeting was held on Wednesday, October 3rd, followed by a Memorial 
Service, with the reading of the names of those Auxilians who have past away in the last 
year. 
 
Following the memorial service was the Legislative Advocacy and the DVS presentation and 
Safe Sleep presented by Dr Verona Brown and Ella Shelton. There were 2 educational 
sessions presented: Managing Social Media by Sheila Mace, PR Coordinator at White River 
Health System and Protecting Seniors from Medicare Fraud, by Kathleen Pursell, Senior 
Medicare/Medicaid Patrol (SMP) Program Director. There was also a vendor mini-mall and 
service organization booths.   
 
Thursday morning we boarded the buses to join the AHA meeting at the Marriott Hotel to 
hear their keynote speaker, Carl Bernstein, an American investigative journalist and author. 
The awards luncheon was held following our return to the Embassy.  Thursday evening, we 
had dinner followed by games and entertainment by each district and the DJ provided music 
for dancing. The theme for the evening was ñOn The Western Trailò.  The silent auction 
raised $2111 and the 50/50 raffle netted $753.   
 
Friday concluded the convention with a brunch and installation of newly elected officers for 
2018-2019.  
 
I want to thank all of the convention committee, especially Pud Thomas, convention co-chair, 
and all the other volunteers who helped with the convention and a big shout out to all those 
that attended.  I hope you all learned a lot, met new friends, had fun AND will return in 2019.   
 
Ginny Presgrove 
AHAA Convention Chair 2018 
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METROPOLITAN 

CHI St. Vincent Little Rock /Sherwood 
Betty Pullam, President 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The September auxiliary luncheon featured 
Reverend Betsy Singleton Snyder in a 
delightful review of her book:  STEPPING ON 
CHEERIOS. 
 

 
 

The auxiliary joined the hospital in celebrating Heritage Week. 
 

 
 

Best Cellar volunteers prepared a Compassion Closet with hospital volunteers.  Clean 
clothing is supplied along with new underwear and socks given by the auxiliary to anyone in 
need as they enter or leave the hospital.  The auxiliary board voted to fund this new project 
as a community outreach. 
 


